
 

NORTH PORT HIGH SCHOOL 
     PROUDLY INVITES YOU TO PARTICIPATE IN 

HELMETS FOR HEADS  

 
Here are some facts regarding head injuries during football 
practice and games. 

1. Head, face, and neck concussions STILL are the #1 injury in 
football. 

2. Most of these injuries occur while a player is being tackled. 
3. Head and face concussions occur in games but, just as 

much in practice, 
4. Football has the highest rate of concussions out of all high 

school sports. 

A player’s safety is the cornerstone of the North Port High 
School football program.  Our coaches strive to purchase 
equipment that is in line with this philosophy.  It is not always 
the most cost effective but, at the end of the day, we know that 
we did all we could do to protect our players. 
 
Along with the efforts of our coaches you may purchase a 
helmet or a portion of a helmet to donate to our football 
program.  The cost of each helmet is $600.     
 



_____I would like to purchase a helmet for a NPHS football 
player.  ($600) 
 
_____I would like to purchase half of a helmet for a NPHS 
football player.  ($300) 
 
_____I would like to donate to the NPHS Helmet for Heads 
program and be a part of their safety plan.   
 
On behalf of the North Port High School Bobcat football team, 
we want to thank you for participating in this campaign.  Please 
join us during our football season and help cheer on the 
Bobcats! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Garon Belser, Head Coach 
NPHS Bobcat Football 
 

NORTH PORT WORKS, NORTH PORT WINS 
GO BOBCATS!! 

 
eMail reservation: 
941bobcatssports@gmail.com 
You’ll receive confirmation from: 
Terry Allshouse 
Payments can be made thru Zelle: 
941bobcatssports@gmail.com  
 

Tax ID#:  87-3270936 

If paying by check: 
Check payable to:  941 Sports 
Mailing Address:  North Port High 
School, 6400 W Price Blvd, North Port, 
FL  34291, 
Attn:  Victoria Noyes 
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